
Bulletin No. 998 
Friday 21st January 2022 

@LadyLanePark 

Dear parents, 
 
It is clear that everyone is settled back in to School following the Christmas Break and I have 
been impressed to see how hard everyone is working during the day.  Earlier in the week, I was 
delighted to have the opportunity to look at some writing from Form 2 pupils, their 
descriptions of dinosaurs were outstanding and it was hard to believe the pupils writing them 
are still only in Form 2. 
 
Congratulations to our Table Tennis Team who played in the West Yorkshire Schools individual 
championships last Friday evening at Bradford Grammar. All our players performed fantastically 
and showed great development of skill and determination. Edward (UVI) reached the quarter 
finals and Carey (LVI) finished in 4th place overall. Thank you to Miss Raw & Mr Rawling for 
attending the event and supporting our players.   
 
Our U11 Football team also had a great match against Belmont Grosvenor at home on 
Wednesday, again an outstanding performance from all our players resulting in a win for Lady 
Lane. 
 
Nursery have spent the afternoon ‘Under The Sea’ during the Stay and Play Session. It has been 
lovely to see some new faces in the Nursery, and hope to see them again soon. 
 
Next Thursday, Mr Walker will be taking 10 cross-country runners to represent Lady Lane at the 
Catteral Shield event at Giggleswick. The annual competition is a very challenging run, however 
Mr Walker knows that the pupils attending will put in a brilliant performance. Next Friday our 
U9 Football & Netball teams will be playing away at Belmont Grosvenor. Good luck to you all. 

 
   
Have a lovely weekend 

 
Mr Saunders & The Staff at Lady Lane Park School & Nursery 



Ballet Notice 
 

The first Ballet Class on 
Friday 29th January is 

cancelled.   
 

The later class will still 
be taking place.   

 
Mary Eckersley-Fielding 

Lady Lane Park School & Nursery Menu 
Week: Monday 24h– Friday 28th January  

 
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 
Pasta Bake  

&  
Garlic Bread 

 
Roast 

Ham/Cheese & 
Onion Rolls 

 
Diced Potatoes  
& Sweetcorn 

 
Creamy Chicken 

Pie 
 

 New Potatoes  
Carrots & Peas 

 
Mediterranean 

Beef  
&  

Couscous 

 
Sausages, Chips 

&  
Beans 

 
Sponge Cake 

 
Fruity Jelly 

 
Apple Crumble  

&  
Custard  

 
Toffee Sponge & 

Custard  

 
Cupcakes 

  
 

 
Vegetarian  

Option 

 
Quorn & Halal  

Option 

 
Quorn & Halal  

Option 
  

  
Quorn & Halal  

Option 
 

Dates for the Diary 2022 

January 
 
Monday 31st January – Friday 12th February - Exam Weeks for Junior Pupils 
Thursday 27th – Catteral Shield Cross-Country at Giggleswisk 
Friday 28th – U9 Netball & Football at Belmont Grosvenor 
 
February  
 
Friday 4th February NSPCC Number Day ‘Rockstars’ hair theme 
 



 
 

Young Voices 2022 
 
 

I am delighted to be able to tell you that we have been given a new date for our Young 

Voices concert: Thursday April 28th 2022 at Utilita Arena Sheffield. 
Attendance - I will assume that all pupils who have signed up for YV will attend the 

new concert date;   
 

We have one place available if anyone who hasn’t signed up would like to 
join in – contact me on Class Dojo for more information 

 
Audience Tickets - any tickets ordered through school for the original concert date will 

be carried forward to the new date.  If any of your audience tickets are no longer 
required please let me know immediately via Class Dojo and I can inform you of the 

best way to try to re-sell them; 
 

After-school YV rehearsals will resume after the February half-term holiday, from 
Thursday March 3rd, 3.30-4.30 in the school hall. 

Keep singing! 
Mrs Lorimer  

Music Specialist 
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